
 
 

 

Centre Manager Update 
We would like to announce that our Centre Manager Zara 
Struthers has decided to move on with other opportunities 
outside Hutt Valley Gymnastics. 
 
We would like to thank her for her commitment to the club over 
the last 9 years and recognise some of the achievements she 
has made. 

• Growing club membership 
• Introducing new classes - Team gym, tumbling, 

parkour, adults class, Excel 
• Running successful gym competitions 
• Working with the council to build a new gymnastics 

centre 

 
Level 1 
Here's what this means to Hutt Valley Gymnastics 

• Pick up and drop off will revert back to how they were pre 
COVID19. 

• Please continue to sanitise your hands on entering the 
building prior to all classes. 

• A QR code will be available for tracing if you choose 
• Explorers classes will open up again as of this Friday. Please 

contact the office for further information or check out our 
Facebook page for updates. 

• Timetables are continually reviewed; it is our intention to not 
make any further changes throughout the rest of Term 2. 

• We will update everyone over the next few weeks in regard to 
the Term 3 timetable. 

• Holiday programme is back please click here to find out more 
and register. 

 

 

Thanks to the Team 
Over the last two months there have been many changes our 
team has had to face. The Committee would like to thank 
everyone for the hard work put in during this period and thank 
you for pulling all the puzzle pieces together to keep the club 
moving forward with every challenge and change. 

• Online Zoom classes 
• Social Media posts 
• Cleaning of the gym 
• Changes in programmes and timetable 

The list goes on....... 

https://www.facebook.com/HuttValleyGymSports/
http://huttvalleygym.co.nz/fun-time/#holiday-programme


Fraser Park Update 
We are excited to announce things are progressing well with the new build at Fraser Park. 
 

• Resource consent is with the council 
• Council funding of $500,000 will be available in July 
• Building plans are underway 

 

 

Fundraiser 
Order your personalised products HERE and a donation will go 
back to Hutt Valley Gymnastics with every sale. 
 
The funds raised will go towards the money needed for our move 
to Fraser Park. 
 
Please SHOP + SHARE and SUPPORT your club! 
 
These are not club branded so make great gifts for all family 
members and friends. 

 

What's New 
The Committee is currently working with an external reviewer to look at 
our team and roles in preparation of our premises move and growth into 
the future. 
 
The Committee is excited about the recommendations due later this 
month. 
 
If you have any questions please talk with your Coach in the first 
instance, contact the office or email admin@huttvalleygymsports.co.nz 

 

 

Committee Update 
We would like to welcome to the Committee our new members Ellen van Dijken who will be leading on 
Fundraising Sub-Committee and working with our Grants Officer and Emma Austin who is working with the 
Marketing Sub-Committee. We are so pleased to have you on board. 
 
They have joined other Committee members Marion Cox (Chair), Greg Marsden (Deputy-Chair), Rebecca Hills 
(Treasurer), Deirdre Follett (Secretary), Darren Sears (Property Officer and Life Member), Lynette Chin (HR 
Officer) and Bridget Adair (Marketing) 
 
We are always looking for people to help in our sub committees if anyone is interested 
please email Deirdre secretary@huttvalleygymsports.co.nz 

 

Golf Day Fundraiser 
This event is still happening and we will confirm the new date soon. We are still looking 
for sponsors, players and auction prizes please email 
secretary@huttvalleygymsports.co.nz if you have anything you can help us with. 
 

 
Thank you to all the families who have supported us over the last 
month. We look forward to the rest of the term and a fresh start 
next term! 

 

 

https://fundraisingidairz.org/huttvalleygymnastics/

